
THE MANNY CARVALHO FOUNDATION 
In Memory of Manuel “Manny” Carvalho 

 
 

Request for Proposals 

The Manny Carvalho Foundation was created in honor of Manny Carvalho. The 
mission of the Foundation is to continue the kindness and caring that Manny’s 
personality illuminated, by helping others in need.  

 

Grantmaking Policy: 

• Only proposals for projects submitted by organizations determined to be tax exempt, 
publicly supported and charitable by the Internal Revenue Service as a 501(c)(3) 
organization, or a unit of government will be reviewed.  

• This foundation’s mission is to support tennis programs, science programs and 
children in need, on the Big Island of Hawaii. 

• Specifically, the Trustees would like the Foundation’s funds to go towards the 
following organizations and other organizations with similar charitable purposes:  

o Hui Kako’o Kenika 
o Pacific Tsunami Museum 
o Lyman Museum 
o Hawaii Science Museum 
o Friends of the Panaewa Zoo 
o Friends of the Children’s Justice Center of East Hawaii 
o Waiakeawaena Elementary School 
o University of Hawaii at Hilo Vulcans Tennis Team 

Deadlines: 

Please submit applications by March 31st, June 30th, or September 30th. 

Questions:  

Please contact Carol Tom at 808-694-4525 or carol.tom@boh.com if you have any 
questions.  


